
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

MM27.2.1
From: Kenn Hale (ACTO) 
To: councilmeeting 
Subject: My comments for 2020.MM27.2 on December 16, 2020 City Council 
Date: December 15, 2020 1:58:04 PM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the December 16, 2020 City Council meeting on item
 2020.MM27.2, Stopping Residential Evictions During COVID-19 - by Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam,
 seconded by Councillor Ana Bailão 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the
 public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City
 Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my
 name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 

Mr. Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing from the Advocacy Centre for Tenants Ontario to urge you to support this urgent
 motion to stop residential evictions during COVID-19. 

Placing a moratorium on TCHC evictions for non-payment and asking the Premier to take emergency
 action province-wide are actions that the City must take to protect public health and to save
 vulnerable people from homelessness. 

Please take this urgent action as one step toward overcoming the housing crisis that this pandemic
 and its economic consequences have created. 

Kenneth Hale 
Director of Advocacy and Legal Services 
Advocacy Centre for Tenants Ontario (ACTO) 
Tenant Duty Counsel Program (TDCP) 
Phone: 416.597.5855 ext. 5163 
Toll Free: 1.866.245.4182 ext. 5163 
Email: halek@lao.on.ca 
1500 – 55 University Avenue 
Toronto, ON  M5J 2H7 
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